
 

 

 

 

Reception ❖ Friday 10th March – Miss Boatfield Class Assembly 9am 
❖ As we begin to prepare for the next Reception cohort starting at Repton Manor next 

year, we wondered if you would be able to give us some feedback on your child's 
transition into Primary School. Your feedback will be invaluable in helping us to 
improve the process for future cohorts - we are always looking to improve on what we 
offer https://forms.gle/gXZw74xB7FaZVi7L7  

 

Year 1  
 

Year 2 ❖ Meet the teacher for Albert Einstein parents: Parents can meet their new teacher, 
Miss Nolan-Neylan, on Tuesday 7th March at 3-3:15pm. It will be a chance for you to 
meet your child’s new teacher and ask them any questions before she joins us in Term 
5.  (The children will be released as usual from the classroom door. Once all children 
have been dismissed, parents will then be invited into the classroom. Miss Brading will 
also be in attendance.) 

Year 3 ❖ Tuesday 7th March – All year 3 Swimming 
❖ Wednesday 8th March –William Harvey Class Outdoor learning 

 

Year 4 ❖ Wednesday 8th March –Elizabeth Garett Anderson Outdoor learning 
❖ Year 4 Production - Repton parents will be invited to watch the re-enactment of 

Shakespeare’s Twelfth night at Wyvern school on Wednesday 28th June (ticketed 2 
O'clock show - 120 parents attending) – Thursday 29th - children back at Wyvern to 
perform to Wyvern parents 10am and 2pm performances. 

Year 5 ❖ Monday 6th March - Stephen Hawking Class Swimming 
❖ Wednesday 8th March – Katherine Johnson and CV Ramen Class Swimming 
❖ Thursday 9th March –Katherine Johnson Class Outdoor learning 
 

Year 6 ❖ Thursday 9th March – Alan Turing Class Outdoor learning 
 

 

Office ❖ Signup for Y6 Natural History Museum closes 15th March 
❖ Signup for Y1 Samphire Hoe Trip closes on 17th March 
❖ Signup for Y3 Ancient Egypt Trip closes on 20th March  
❖ Signup for Music day at Highworth Grammar School (Invite only) closes Thursday 23rd  

March 
❖ Signup YR R Huckleberry Orchard Trip closes on 3rd April 
❖ Signup EY Rare Breeds Trip closes on 1st May  
❖ Please continue to make PGL payments on Arbor to clear balance 
❖ Easter art competition – Closes Friday 24th March, see poster 
❖ My Community Voice is a messaging service that helps Kent and Medway residents, 

businesses, and community groups to keep in touch with their local policing teams, see 
leaflet  

❖ We are looking to replant the planting boxes in one of our courtyards. If you know of 
anyone who is, or you yourself are, a keen gardener who could help us with this 
project, please email Miss Pittam at nicki.pittam@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk 

https://forms.gle/gXZw74xB7FaZVi7L7
file://///RMPS-DC1/EISNet%20Users$/Staff/kpaterson/Documents/Weekly%20Bulletin/RM%20Easter%20Art%20Competition%202023.pdf
file://///RMPS-DC1/EISNet%20Users$/Staff/kpaterson/Documents/Weekly%20Bulletin/MCV%20%20A%20voice%20flyer%20-%202023.pdf
file://///RMPS-DC1/EISNet%20Users$/Staff/kpaterson/Documents/Weekly%20Bulletin/MCV%20%20A%20voice%20flyer%20-%202023.pdf
mailto:nicki.pittam@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk


 

❖ Note from Mrs Chambers - Physical Well-being Project: Please see the above page on 
our website for the baseline results of our MOKI Physical Well-being project.  You will 
find a report written by Dr. Kristy Howels and also a summary of what we have been 
trialling to improve our results for re-measurement this term 
https://www.reptonmanorprimary.co.uk/our-children/subjects/pe/our-physical-well-
being-project/ 

. 
 

Family Liaison 
Officer 

❖ Love Food, Hate Waste' event taking place over at Repton Connect March 9th. There 
will be resources, recipes and information over there to support any families that may 
be interested, click here. 
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